
 

NOTICE OF BOARD VACANCY 

BIG BURNING SCHOOL BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that Big Burning School is accepting applicants for a 

school board vacancy on the Big Burning Board of Education.  Residents of Big 

Burning School district that are interested in this position are asked to submit a 

letter of interest to Joseph Candela, Superintendent, Big Burning School, 1299 S. 

Thomas Rd., Bad Axe, MI 48413 by August 1, 2025, by 4 p.m.  This appointment 

will be until the November 2028 election. 

 This notice is given by order of the Board of Education. 

 

       Joseph Candela, Superintendent 
 


